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The Crestview Area Chamber of Commerce proudly offers $1,000 scholarships  

to graduating seniors from Crestview, Baker, and Laurel Hill High Schools. 
Entry deadline: If mailed, applications must be postmarked by April 17, 2024, or hand-delivered to our office by April 22, 2024. 

 

STUDENT INFORMATION 

Full name:    DOB:   

  Last First M.I.     

Address:    Phone:   

  Street address Apt/Unit #     

    Email:    

  City State Zip Code     

Current School:   Expected Graduation Date:  

   

What post-secondary institution do you plan to attend?   

   

Signature    Date:  

 

OTHER INFORMATION REQUIRED- PLEASE LIST: 

UNWEIGHTED GPA:  OUT OF 4.0 

   

Please list high school extracurricular activities and the number of years involved: 

 

 

 

 

   

Please list community service activities:  

 

 

 

   

Please list high school honors and awards received: 

 

 

   

 

 

Attach on a separate sheet: 

1. A letter of recommendation from one teacher. 
2. A summary of your career goals and aspirations. Please note how you believe your 
school choice will help achieve them. 
 

RETURN TO: Crestview Chamber of Commerce | 1447 Commerce Drive |Crestview, FL 32539 
 


